

Dai Richards dairichardswales@gmail.com

Complaint against a councillor

3 messages

Glynneath Town Council <enquiries@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk> To: "dairichardswales@gmail.com" <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

11 November 2021 at 11:35

Dear Mr Richards

With reference to your recent email, dated 1st November, on the matter of making a complaint against a member of the Town Council; please be advised that the Town Council is unable to consider your complaint, as a complaint against a councillor should be directed to the Public Ombudsman for Wales. This can be done via their website here:

https://www.ombudsman.wales. The complaint cannot be handled by the Town Council directly.

Trusting this information will enable you to take the matter forward.

Yours faithfully,

Glynneath Town Council

Dai Richards dairichardswales@gmail.com/">dairichardswales@gmail.com/

To: Glynneath Town Council <enquiries@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>

11 November 2021 at 20:07

Hi - Can you identify the sender of this email please? I wish to establish that the person sending this email is a bona fida member of the Town Council or a member of teh Town Council administration team and that they have the required level of authority to make an action in relation to the complaints process at teh Glynneath Town Council. regards - Dai Richards

[Quoted text hidden]

regards - Dai Richards - www.dai-richards.wales

dai@rugbyrelics.com

www.walk-around-wales.com

0797 457 4167 01639 729000

Glynneath Town Council <enquiries@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>

12 November 2021 at 16:12

To: Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

Dear David

I can confirm that the response was made by myself as Mayor/Chair.

Kind regards,

Cllr Simon Knoyle

From: Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

Sent: 11 November 2021 20:07

To: Glynneath Town Council <enquiries@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Complaint against a councillor

[Quoted text hidden]